Megan Egbert

From: Harry Heller <hheller@hellermccoy.com>
Sent: Friday, November 8, 2024 1:31 PM

To: Megan Egbert

Subject: Re: PZC Agenda 11.12.24

CAUTION: This email originated from outside the organization. Do not click links or open attachments unless
you recognize the sender and know the content is safe.
Good afternoon Megan:

Both Attorney McCoy and | are committed in other towns on November 12. We therefore request that the Commission
schedule a public hearing on the Crickets Corner text amendment application for the December meeting.

Should you have any questions, | will be back in the office on the 12th.
Harry

On Fri, Nov 8, 2024, 12:44 PM Megan Egbert <megbert@montville-ct.org> wrote:

Good Afternoon,

| Attached please find the Agenda for the November 12, 2024 PZC Meeting.

Thank you,

Megan Egbert

Administrative Assistant

' Land Use and Development

Town of Montville

310 Norwich New London Tpke

Uncasville, CT 06382

' 860.848.6779



